Ann Clark

From: JCPC Adm Asst <jcpc23d@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 10:01 AM
To: Ann Clark

Subject: JCPC Board Member New Appointment
Hi Ann,

We have another new board member who will need to be appointed to the Juvenile Crime Prevention Council
by the County Commissioners.

The Ashe County Juvenile Crime Prevention Council is asking for County Commissioner approval on a new
appointment for the position of Local Sheriff or designee to Jennifer Despain.

Jennifer is replacing former Board member Dennis Anders. This will be for a two year appointment on the
JCPC board.

Thanks much, ,
Becky ; X |

Becky Craft

JCPC Administrative Assistant
500 Courthouse Dr. Suite 1071
Wilkesboro, NC 28697

Work: 336-903-7217

Fax: 336-667-1022

jepc23d@gmail.com

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the
North Carolina public records laws and if so, may be disclosed.



